
SBDC Technical Assistance 

Applicants are required to meet with an SBDC advisor as part of the application process. 

During this meeting, SBDC will conduct a confidential business health assessment and will provide 

suggested resources and learning pathways to support the business owner’s goals. The grant 

committee will not receive the business health assessment or the confidential details of the 

conversation, but they will receive confirmation that the meeting took place and a summary of the 

topics that were of interest to the business owner for long-term business support. The business owner 

will review this document before it is shared with the committee.  

The SBDC meeting will be conducted virtually (by video or phone call) and can be scheduled 

by visiting www.northwestsbdc.org or by calling (970) 328-3414. Please note that advisor schedules 

often book 1-2 weeks out, so applicants should contact the SBDC a minimum of one week prior to 

any deadlines. 

Should the applicant require an electronic means to meet with SBDC the Town of Rangely will 

provide a private space to facilitate the meeting.  Please contact Jeannie Caldwell at 

jcaldwell@rangelyco.gov to schedule the private space. 

While not required, SBDC is available to provide additional technical assistance for the 

business and business owner.  To schedule additional technical assistance through SBDC you can 

utilize the contact information listed above.  Please note this is a free service.
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